
WOODVIEW SPECIALS
NEWSLETTER

with Mrs. Courier, Mrs. Oswald, and Mrs. Rich

This Month in STEAM This Month in Music

This Month in P.E. 

     Woodview students have been gearing
up for the Belding Area Schools K-12 Art
Show that will run from April 29-May 10 at
the high school. Lots of 3rd-5th grade
artwork has been and will continue to get
selected to be displayed at the art show,
and students are starting to get very
excited! More information about the
opening night of the art show is attached
on the next page!
     All grades will be learning about famous
artists and their artworks and voting on
their favorites during “Art Madness” this
month as well!

             Sincerely, Mrs. Courier

     In PE this month we will continue to work on shoe tying for third grade. All grade
levels will begin working on basketball skills. We do not have the opportunity and space
to play regulation basketball games, but we will work on the basics like dribbling,
passing and shooting. If the weather permits, we will also be going outside to start
preparing for our mile run (late April, early May) and go for a hike in our outdoor
classroom area! 
     If the forecast is sunny and at least fifty degrees, we will be heading outside as
much as possible for PE.  

                                                   In good health, 
                                                     Mrs. Oswald

   Happy Spring! Mrs. Crooks and
students are advancing pitch
and rhythm reading skills through
the use of poems and instrument
exploration. Also, fifth graders
are using a March music
madness bracket to strengthen
skills of expressing opinions and
perspectives of different music
genres. 

             Sincerely, Mrs. Rich

MARCH 2024




